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House Bill 1374 is a very timely piece of legislation based on a very basic premise:

Why should the state of North Dakota add to the burden of people and businesses who qualify for
COVID-19 related relief?

This is the type of bill that will likely be “Fiscal Noted To Death” but from an ethical standpoint, do
you as legislators really want to take from people who are struggling enough to qualify for benefits?

Let’s make sure that the State of North Dakota does not further add to the financial problems of their
citizens.

Let’s pass HB 1374 to stop the state from piling on it’s people during this crisis.



